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Former LA County Supervisor Deane Dana Died Thursday

Dana served on Metro’s Board of Directors

(April 21, 2005) Former Los Angeles County Supervisor Deane Dana
died earlier today at Torrance Memorial Hospital. He was 78.

Funeral arrangements are pending.

Dana, who also was a member of Metro’s Board of Directors, served as
county supervisor for the Fourth District from 1980 until 1996, when
he retired. He was succeeded by Supervisor Don Knabe.

In March 2002, Knabe dedicated the Deane Dana Friendship Park and
Nature Center on the Palos Verdes Peninsula to the former supervisor.

An outdoor enthusiast and resident of Palos Verdes Estates, Dana was
known for his support of parks and recreation programs.

Dana is survived by his wife, Doris, four children and five
grandchildren.
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